

Hollins, Samantha <samantha.hollins@doe.virginia.gov>

graduation question

Strong, Jane <jestrong@fcps.edu>

Tue, May 5, 2020 at 1:22 PM

To: "samantha.hollins@doe.virginia.gov" <samantha.hollins@doe.virginia.gov>

Hi Sam,

With all of the waivers allowed during COVID right now for standard diplomas, we are operationalizing our process for some students and adult students to make choices to go for a wavier and obtain a standard diploma.

Is it your opinion that an IEP meeting is required to document a change in diploma status? I was searching for the regulatory guidance and not sure about this.

Thank you!

Jane

Jane Strong, Ph.D.

Director of Special Education Procedural Support (OSEPS)

Fairfax County Public Schools

Willow Oaks Administrative Center

8270 Willow Oaks Corporate Drive

Fairfax, VA 22031

571-423-4290

President, Virginia Council of Administrators of Special Education

CONFIDENTIALITY WARNING

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Likewise, this message may contain Federal and state government documents which are confidential, and the information contained therein may not be disclosed pursuant to applicable Federal and state law. If the reader of the message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and forward this original message to us at the sending address.